
 

 
 

Rejection of Bids 

 

 

Date:  September 22, 2023 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Carrie DeFreece, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Department of Health and Human Services,  
Office of Procurement and Grants  

 
RE:  RFP #114897 O3 – Case Management  

 

 

 
The State of Nebraska is rejecting all bids received on the above referenced Request for Proposals 
for Case Management. 
 
Your firm will be given the opportunity to participate if or when new proposals are solicited. 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 


